
 

Mrs. Jennifer Zacher, Administrative Assistant 
jzacher@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

715-422-0980 

ACS Mission:  To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition 

ACS Vision:  A community of academic excellence, Catholic in spirit and culture, nurturing integrity and respect 

            2-09-2024 

Dear OLQH Families, 

 

The enrollment/re-enrollment process for Assumption Catholic Schools is underway. Our 

curriculum provides a Christ-centered learning environment using state and diocesan  

educational standards. Thank you to all who have chosen Assumption Catholic Schools. 

Please tell your friends and families about the wonderful academic, spiritual, and  

extracurricular opportunities our ACS schools offer.  

 

Our virtue for the month of February is Love for Neighbor. Throughout the month,  

students will learn to follow the Golden Rule: Treat others the way you want to be treated. 

Students are also learning how showing respect, compassion, and kindness can strengthen 

their Love for Neighbor. 

 

Have a blessed and lovely weekend. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Shelley Bruley 

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

OLQH parents and students 

Dates to Remember 

FEBRUARY 

13—NO CHILDREN”S MASS 

        Valentines Day dress down day 

14—Ash Wednesday 

        Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Morrow) 

16—February/August Birthday Breakfast 

        Stations of the Cross 3:05 (Moody) 

        Red OR Royal Spirit Wear Day 

20—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Allison) 

23—End of Hex 4 

        Stations of the Cross 3:05 (Jacoby) 

        Red OR Royal Spirit Wear Day 

“We love because He first loved us.” - 1 John 4:19 

VALENTINES DAY DRESS DOWN  

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13 
Students may wear a Valentine themed top  

with jeans or athletic pants. 
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Royal Parents News  

 
 
 

Next Bingo Date:  
Sunday, Feb. 18 at 1 pm 

 
Next Meeting Date:   

Wed., March 6 at 6 pm   

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 
Did you know your child(ren) could attend  
Assumption Catholic Schools tuition free? 

 
This program is open to new students AND current students entering 4K, 5K, 1st or 9th grade. 

The 2024-2025 application period is February 1 thru April 18th, 2024.  
 Please visit the ACS website for more qualifications:  www.assumptioncatholicschools.org 

Applications and re-applications can be completed using the following link beginning Feb. 1st: 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/choice 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, February 16th at 8:25am 
Our next birthday breakfast will be held 
on  Friday, February 16th.  Students who 
have birthdays in February and August 
are invited to eat a special breakfast with  
Mrs. Bruley.  An invitation will be given 
to each student next week. 

 

 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 

There will be NO SCHOOL for CURRENT  
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS on Friday, May 17th.  This 
day is set aside for new Kindergarten students to 

visit our school.  Thank you for your understanding. 

2nd Grade BINGO 

MARCH 17, 2024 
 

The 2nd grade will be  working BINGO 
to help defray the cost of the end of 

the year field trip.  Click here to help: 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30

E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo  

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo
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Save the Date 

 
Spring Parent Teacher  

Conferences 

In  

Person 

Only 

Tuesday 

March 5th 

4:00-

7:00 

PM 

Sign up link coming soon! 

Paper Towel  

Donations Needed! 

We would greatly 
appreciate any  
d o n a t i o n  o f  
paper towel for 
our classrooms.  
Thank you! 

OLQH Music Beat              
February 2024 

January was a fun-filled month for music class. Throughout this month, students 

learned about Johann Sebastian Bach and explored his life and music. They learned 

about the pipe organ and that Bach was a virtuoso musician. We did some movement 

exercises to his music as well as play-alongs with instruments. The second graders got 

to watch the movie “Mr. Bach Comes to Call” and learned more about his life and music. 

Students learned that some of Bach’s music is used in the hymns we sing in church! He 

was a very interesting composer to study!  

This past month, the second graders explored playing on mallet instruments. We will 

do more with that in the coming months. They really enjoyed it! Recently we celebrated 

the 100
th

 day of school. The second graders composed their own 100-beat rhythms and 

played them! They are getting better and better at reading and playing rhythms! 

The first graders explored music through different tempos, made a class booklet of the 

song “Miss Lucy,” and had their first class with centers. Through the centers, they 

matched words to rhythms, listened to Bach’s “Jesu, Joy of Man’s Desiring,” and  

composed their own melodies on boomwhackers. We enjoy listening to each student’s 

melody! 

The kindergartners have been learning about telling stories through music. We’ve read 

“The Little Engine that Could” and talked about tempo. We also read the story “Sleeping 

Beauty” and sang along. 

Throughout February, students will explore the music of Sergei Prokofiev. This is one 

of my favorite units to teach because they will get to listen to the music and story of 

“Peter and the Wolf!” This music is a wonderful example of theme in music and a great 

way to introduce the instruments of the orchestra. 
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2nd grade 

1st Grade  

Hayden, Liam and Sophia are Math Masters.    
Sophia joined the 100 Book Club! 

Remington, Maeve, Isaac, and Jonah read 100,000 words.  Leighton read 200,000 words.  
Finley read 400,000 words.  Lucy read 500,000 words.  Romie read 600,000 words. 


